
NOTES OF INTEREST  

YOUR QUARTERLY FDLCU NEWSLETTER: SPRING 2024

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS:
•	 MEMORIAL DAY
 May 25 - May 27

•	 JUNETEENTH DAY
 June 19

•	 INDEPENDENCE DAY
 July 4

OUR MISSION:
TO CREATE EXCEPTIONAL MEMBER 
EXPERIENCES.

STAY UPDATED & ACCESS ALL OF YOUR 
ACCOUNTS 24/7 AT FDLCU.COM

Financial Aid Fraud
Financing your education can be complicated and expensive,  
and unfortunately scammers will try to take advantage of that.  
They may offer scholarships or offer to help you apply for financial 
aid in exchange for fees and sensitive information. Remember, 
legitimate financial aid is always free and accessible.  
 
Spotting Scams:  

•	 Beware of anyone offering scholarships or financial aid  
services for a price. Legitimate resources are always free,  
like the FAFSA.

•	 Scammers often request sensitive personal or financial 
information. Never share this information with anyone claiming 
to offer financial aid.  

•	 Scammers may use personal details or pressure tactics to make 
offers seem legitimate.  

Protecting Yourself:  

•	 Always apply for financial aid through trusted sources like 
your school’s financial aid office or government sites like the 
FAFSA. You and your family are the only ones who should 
complete financial aid applications, and you should keep all the 
information used for those applications private.  

•	 Use reputable databases, and check the legitimacy of 
scholarships before applying.  

If a company attempts to offer a scholarship, grant or  
financial aid in exchange for a fee or sensitive information,  
walk away. If you suspect something is a scam, report it to  
the Federal Trade Commission. 

#BIDSFORKIDS RESULTS!
We have the BEST members! Through our  
silent auction, Chain of Hearts campaign and 
employee contributions, we raised a total of 
$3,700 for the kids at Children’s Hospital!
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69th Annual Meeting 69th Annual Meeting 
FDLCU’s 69th Annual Meeting was held 
virtually at 6pm on March 21. The nominating 
committee has appointed Amy Bayer and Amy 
Teifke for a 3 year term. If you were unable to 
attend the meeting and would like a copy of  
the Annual Report, please send a request to  
info@fdlcu.com or call us at 920-921-1123.

We have a few promotions at FDLCU! 
Please help us in congratulating: 

Tamika B.   
Promoted to Lending Specialist

EMPLOYEE  UPDATES

Felicity H.   
Promoted to Member Consultant

Hannah S.   
Promoted to Full-Time Member Associate

Our phone number seems to be showing up 
on members’ phones as “potential spam”. 
While we always leave a message, you can 
ensure you don’t miss our call by adding 
Fond du Lac Credit Union as a contact. When 
returning our call, always dial 920-921-1123.

ADD US AS A CONTACT!

Let us know, so that we can put a travel  
notice on your account! You may also want to consider 
taking a Travel Money Card instead of using your debit 
card for added protection.  
 
It can help with budgeting. Sticking to your vacation 
budget can be tough. Traveling is a time to let loose and 
live a little, and it can be easy to spend more than you 
originally planned. 
 
Prepaid cards offer a buffer for your accounts. If you’re 
wary about using your debit or credit card on your trip, a 
prepaid card can help. While all cards offer some level 
of fraud protection, it might take time to recover. A thief 
who gets access to your debit card could do serious 
damage to your bank account right when you need funds 
the most. If any kind of theft happens with your prepaid 
card, the stakes are much lower. 
 
Learn more at fdlcu.com > 
Card Services. 
 

TRAVELING 
THIS SPRING?

Save your aluminum tabs from your cans, 
because FDLCU is collecting as many as we 
can for Ronald McDonald House Charities’ Tab 
Toss on Saturday, May 11th. A drop off bin is 
located in our lobby.

WE’RE COLLECTING TABS FOR 
RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE!

Debit cards offer a convenient way to access cash and make 
regular purchases. However, most financial institutions 
impose daily spending limits on debit cards to protect your 
account from fraud. This safety measure means that if you 
attempt to spend an amount greater than your daily limit, the 
transaction could be denied.  
 
The daily limits per FDLCU debit card are as follows:

•	 Point-of-sale (POS) transactions: $1,500.00
•	 ATM transactions: $310.00 

If you know you have a large purchase coming up, you  
can temporarily increase your card limit by stopping in,  
or call us at 920-921-1123. 

Debit Card Daily Limits


